CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION MEETING FEBRUARY 18, 1980

TIME:

7:30 P.M.

PLACE:

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room

PRESENT:

Mayor J. V. Stone

Deputy-Mayor Nora Lake

Councilmembers Russell Sweetman Leonard Stubbs

Shirley Heintz James Singer Jeffrey Siler

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin

City Manager Darryl Kenning

Assistant City Manager Joseph Minner

Mr. Kenning prepared and distributed to Council a purpose and charge outline for the Community Fiscal Analysis Committee. Terms will be for a period of three years, staggered. Length of terms for individual members will be determined by draw. A copy of the purpose and charge outline will be distributed to each candidate upon their attendance for interview.

Mr. Kenning reviewed an Ordinance proposed to limit the speed on Wilmington Pike. This legislation is on the Council Meeting agenda to follow.

Mr. Kenning reminded Council of the Risk Management Seminar being held Thursday, February 21, 1980.

Mayor Stone announced a Meeting tentatively scheduled for March 13, 1980 at the Washington Township Hall, a Meeting between City Council, Washington Township Trustees, Senator Charles Curran and Representative Robert Corbin.

Mayor Stone announced the receipt of a letter from the Centerville High School soliciting Centerville's participation in the German Student Exchange Program. Council concurred to consider this request at a later date.

Approved:

Mayor

Marilyn J. McLaughlin

Clerk of Council